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Subject: Cass and Wahington Twp in Hancock County
 
21 0277 EL BGN AND 21 0669 EL BGN
Picture of Monroe Street In Arcadia, Oh. Solar panels will replace a beautiful farm field behind  these people's homes, will limit the growth of Arcadia, as well as future Ag jobs. Arcadia has an Ag program and my grandson and granddaughter are both in Ag classes. Hope you consider that these short term solar farm jobs will impact long term jobs for our area youth. What is OPSB thinking or not thinking?
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Attached also picture of fair booth at the Hancock County fair. More people are not for solar than for it.
 
Steve Bishop
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